
From: Leasing <leasing@varsitymanagement.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 3:28 PM 

To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 

Cc: Radina, Travis <TRadina@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Meeting with Varsity Management 

 

 

Dear Renters Commission, 

 

I hope this message finds you well! 

 

A few members of our team at Varsity Management would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you 

during regular business hours. We would like to share our insights on the recent changes to the ELO and 

offer suggestions for improving the ordinance moving forward. 

 

Would some members of the Commission be open to scheduling a meeting with us? 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best, 

Atara 

Varsity Management 

625 Church St. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

P: (734) 668-1100 

F: (734) 663-3641 

www.varsitymanagement.com 
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